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SJb.ib 
Jewell, Renae 

From: Greg Johnson [greg.johnson@raywhite.com] 

Sent: Monday, 17 May 201012:41 PM 

To: Estimates and Financial Operations Committee 
PUBLIC 

Subject: Jurien Bay District High School 

Dear Committee, 

As a local business owner, employer and supporter of the work experience and traineeship programmes 
for our students Year 11 and 12, we believe the standard of our applicants has been and continues to be 
very good, we have had three employees starting as receptionists from 2005 through to current times and 
they continue to be high achievers. 

As a very active monitior of the town and area growth, we look forward to supporting the continuance of 
our school Year 11 and 12 facilities being maintained and available to students who would otherwise not 
travel to Moora or other areas to attend further education programmes. 

We are a growth area and major Coastal town between Perth and Geraldton. The Indian Ocean Drive will 
increase the appeal of our region to many more families, we have the ability to provide a great place for 
many of those families to choose to live and work in and from. 

We trust that your decision is in support of maintainingl:a positive outcome for The Jurien Bay District High 
School and that no funding cuts or reduction in staffing or facility levels are applied to this School. 

Yours sincerely 
Greg Johnson 
Principal/Licensee 
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